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15 Spring Place
Leeston 7632.

Proposed Plan Change 62.

We Oppose the following:-

Waste water system has not enough capacity to accommodate whole of new
subdivision and would require upgrading.This cost would hopefully be met
by the developers and not by the ratepayers as we all paid a few
thousand dollars per property about 10 years ago.Rates have been levied
each year for maintenance of the system.

5/5.3  The proposed connection of the roading to Spring Place is through
an allotment which has always been designated as a residential site
.This raises big issues for us as our property is directly opposite and
we would be bothered by lights shinning into our lounge not to mention
the volume of traffic we could expect.We purchased our home in Spring
Place because it was a cul-de-sac and traffic would be quiet.
As it would become a T intersection it would certainly devalue our
property.

7.11  Traffic movements.

Current lisited at 220 movements a day and seems a bit on the high side.
An increase to 560 movements per day is not realistic for this street.
A lot of school pupils use this street to get to Ellesmere College .
Access into Spring Place from High Street can be frustrating for High
Street as there is insufficient room to pass right turning traffic on
the left and traffic behind is held up,nor is there space to stop on the
left shoulder.
We don't have any issues with any of the other access roads to this
subdivision.

Robert and Jean Milne
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